
Thanks for talking to me today and offering to put my questions on the record. 
 
The Pacific Propane Gas Association has questions about whether several of the devices they use in their 
work would be covered under HB 2866.  My guess is “no”, but we would like to be sure.  I have asked the 
bill requestor but have not received a response. 
 
In their delivery vehicles my propane dealers use a device called Drive Cam.  UPS and FedEx use similar 
devices.  This monitors both inside and outside the immediate area of the truck and tracks driving events, 
such as sudden braking, etc.  Such events trigger a report to a supervisor. 
 
They also put monitors on propane tanks that report geophysical location as well as how much propane is 
in the tank. 
 
If the answer is “yes”, then we are opposed to HB 2688. 
 
Thanks,  Lana 
 
Lana Butterfield 
Pacific Propane Gas Association 
lanab@teleport.com 
503-819-5800 
Sent from my iPad 
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